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Weekly Newsletter

May 17 – 21, 2021

Dates to Know

May 13: 4th Grade Field Day 
May 18: Awards Day 9:00 – 9:30 a.m.  If your child is going to receive an award, they should have received an invitation last week with 4 tickets attached. 
 May 25: Half day for students 











                                               



Math
Homework: No homework this week! 
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Language Arts:
Homework: No homework this week!  
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Please remember the importance of reading for at least 20 minutes each day!


Contact me at rcook@pearlk12.com
 







	


		

A Few Reminders and Announcements
· Please check your child’s planner each night. 
· Please have your child wear tennis shoes on PE day.
· Send a water bottle and snack with your child each day.
· If your child wears jeans with holes in them, the holes must start below the child’s fingertips.
· If your child owes money from our World’s Finest Chocolate fundraiser, please get that turned in as soon as possible. 





Parent and guardians, 
There are so many things that could be said about this year. It has certainly been challenging for all of us, however, it has also been extremely rewarding. Thank you so much for trusting us with your children. We love each of them, and we are so proud of the progress they have made this year. They will always hold a special place in our hearts. Have a great summer! 
Love, 
Ms. Cook and Mrs. Williams
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